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Memo

To:
Lifestyles Home Care Employees

From:
Caitlin Sheehan

Date:
11 /2/06

Re:
Fee-Based Services to Roll Out in January

New Fee-Based Services in January!

As many of you have heard, beginning in January 2007, LHC will expand to provide our fee-based home care services for clients who are not eligible for state supported services. This will be in addition to our current services that are paid for by the state for income-eligible clients. We will add services and, therefore, additional employees to accommodate the new demand. The following chart shows the distribution of the services we currently provide.

LHC has grown steadily since we first opened in 1989. The table below shows our growth over the past five years in the areas in which we currently provide services.

New Services

To better accommodate our client’s needs, we will begin providing the following services in addition to our current offerings: care management, meal planning and meal prep, shopping, companionship, driving services, bill payment and mail organization, and help scheduling medical appointments.

New Brochure

Our own Alex Washington is working on a new brochure that will outline our current and new services. I will be sending this brochure to the Social Work departments at all of the hospitals within a 30 mile radius. Each employee will get copies of the new brochure to distribute to your clients and contacts at hospitals as you see fit.

Thank you all for your hard work and dedication to our clients. It is due to the quality service that you provide that has allowed LHC to grow and to consider expanding in this manner. 
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